Welcome to the South Auckland branch of the 60’s Up Movement:

March 2024 Newsletter: From April we are having to make some changes to how you pay

for your bus trips. Unfortunately some people are putting their name down; going to pay on
the day but not turning up and not bothering to let us know. This means the bus waits as
long as it can in case they turn up. We also have to pay for these people. From April, unless
there are special circumstances, we will not accept payment on the day. You will have to pay
at the meeting. We will not put your name down until you pay. Sorry about this but there is
always somebody who lets the side down. You can pay online if you wish but please
remember to enter your initial and surname so we know who has paid. Qur account number
is 12 3028 0523843-00

April is our birthday meeting. This year we are asking members to please bring a plate. The
committee will bring the savouries.

Our meetings are held at 10am on the first Wednesday of every month at St. Andrews
Presbyterian Church, 150 Great South Road, Manurewa. Tell your friends about us.

President: Glennys Sanson ph 021 1507911

Secretary: Dot Freeman ph 972 4492

Treasurer: Warwick Levin

Bustrips: Margaret MacDonald ph 269 3213 Mobile 021 1617897

Members please sign the register on arrival — this is a health and safety requirement.

Entertainment: Unfortunately the entertainment Glennys had planed for this month fell

through. We are now going to be entertained by the local Pre School Choir and then Bingo if
we have time.

Bus Trips: Unfortunately we have had to change the date for our March outing as no bus
was available. We will now be going on Wednésday 13™ of this month. Our outing is a Red
Boat trip up the Tamaki Estuary past Bucklands Beach and Half Moon Bay. Morning tea is
provided but you have to bring your own lunch. Bus leaves Manurewa at 8.30am. Cost $30.
Margaret will be on holiday so please contact Glennys if you want to go or need to cancel.

Donations Tabie: Don’t forget we always need items to sell on our donations table.

Produce and baking always sell well.
Our next meeting is Wednesday 3" April 2024.

WE thank the LOTTO BOARD and COGS who provide us with a grant so that the good work
can continue. ‘




